
Come Meet Mary "Mayhem"
Maybury! Wednesday, June 23rd
The Moore Center's
Mary "Mayhem"
Maybury had dreamed
of being a race car
driver since she was 15.
During the pandemic,
she decided it was time
to make that dream
come true.

She started working on
a plan to make it
happen, which included
working extra hours and
doing several side jobs
to save up to buy her first car. She lined up a few sponsors, outfitted her
car with all of the required safety equipment, registered at Star Speedway
in Epping, dove in, and just completed her first race. Other than
experiencing a heart-palpitating spin out, she said her first race was
"exhilarating!"

You can imagine how motivated and hard-working one must be to embark
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on a journey like this, especially while being a single mother of two young
children. Mary is also a veteran, and one of her first sponsors was the
Homeland Heroes Foundation.

On Wednesday, June 23rd from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m., Mary will be at
Market Basket in Bedford, where you can sign her car, hear her story, and
be inspired. Her goal is to inspire people to get back to a normal life, focus
on their dreams, and learn more about the sport of racing.

Hope to meet you there on Wednesday the 23rd!

Virtual Caregiver's Conference
Listening Series Invitation - June
24, 2021

This webinar is an experiential and
interactive presentation aimed at
building caregiver confidence and
increasing emotional wellbeing by
listening to one's inner wisdom.

Hosted by Patti Schmoock, a life
coach whose mission is to help
people grow with confidence one
conversation at a time.

Sponsored by: AARP NH, Bureau of Developmental Services, the NH
Family Caregiver Support Program, the Brain Injury Association, the NH
Council on Developmental Disabilities, and Well Sense Health Plan.

Workshop: Holding Space for Caregiver Inner Wisdom - Patti Schmoock,
Life Coaching 
When: Thursday, June 24, 2021 - 6:30pm – 7:45pm

For more information please contact: Ellen Edgerly, 603-834-9570 or
ellen@bianh.org
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Register here
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